Regional School District No. 4 Board of Education – Annual Meeting – May 6, 2013

The Annual Meeting of the Regional School District No. 4 Board of Education was held on Monday May 6, 2013 in the library at JWMS, with the following Board members in attendance:

Linda Hall, Mary-Beth Harrigan, Duane Gates, Chris Riley, Jennifer Clark & Ann Monaghan

Also in attendance:

Superintendent Dr. Ruth Levy, Business Director Garth Sawyer, Facilities Manager Bruce Glowac and Tom Englert

CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Linda Hall called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm

ITEMS

Linda Hall opened the floor for nominations for Moderator.

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to appoint Tom Englert as Moderator of the meeting.

Linda Hall opened the floor for nominations for Clerk.

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to appoint Mary-Beth Harrigan as Clerk for the meeting.

Tom Engle read the Call of the Meeting.

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board VOTED to accept the Call of the Meeting.

The moderator opened the floor for discussion of the budget for 2011-2012. There was no discussion.

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board VOTED to adjourn the meeting to a referendum, tomorrow, May 7, 2013 and that voting take place, by machine or paper ballot vote, from 12 noon to 8:00 p.m. in the polling places designated in each of the Towns of Chester, Deep River, and Essex.

On motion duly made and seconded the Board unanimously VOTED to adjourn at 7:08 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary-Beth Harrigan Clerk